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As a physician, working in Oregon previously in primary care now in specialized 

pediatric complex, care and hospital medicine we providers are chronically 

traumatized by the inability of many patients to access healthcare. The complexity of 

acquiring and  paying for insurance for families is a great burden and impediment to 

this basic human right. I am thrilled to hear this as being considered and fully support 

next steps of exploration for universal healthcare coverage system in Oregon. 


